
Hatboro Community Cupboard 
May 8, 2024 

 

We have two opportunities for donations but need drivers to pick them up.  
 
 One is seasonal with the growing season.  Rolling Harvest will be distributing fresh 
produce items probably starting in June.  The site has yet to be announced but likely will 
be in Bensalem as it was last year.  The time was 11:30 every Tuesday last year.  It lasted 
into September.  Lifting from the pallet to your car is involved though a hand truck 
helps. 
 
The other need is a new one.  We have an opportunity to get milk from Garden of Health 
located in North Wales.  This is pick up would be around 9AM every Tuesday and 
continue indefinitely.  Lifting crates of milk is involved.   
 
Please contact Carol Schlegel cschlegel9@aol.com if you are able to help with either of 
these opportunities. 
 
April 2024 was certainly a different month.  Neither earthquake nor solar eclipse 
detered folks in need from visiting the Cupboard.  We had enough solar eclipse glasses 
donated that every family could receive a pair during the week prior to the eclipse. 
 
We ended the month with the highest number of visits in ten years.  415 visits total with 
only one of the weeks in the month with a total fewer than 98.  The number of new 
families registered in the month was 19. 
 
We are thankful that numerous individuals and each of our cosponsoring churches 
provided a monetary contribution during the month.  Also, thanks to those who 
contributed product.  We all know that the cost of food is rising and the support is vital. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and prayers. 
 


